
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

 

 

Title: Purchase of a new speaker sound system for the Board Room 

 

Issue:  Does the Village Board working with Camera Corner/Connecting Point to provide and 

install new sound system with request to speak options in the Village Hall Board Room.  

 

Background and Additional Information: 
Two local companies provide wireless microphone systems and also can provide support for 

installation and operation. Amplify Technologies’ bid for a 10-mic wireless system was $36,900 

and from Camera Corner the 10-mic wireless system with an allowance of $5,000 to assist in set 

up is $27,196. The 10 mics would be used as follows: 7 for Trustees, 2 for staff and 1 for public 

comments. 

 

The Shure wireless mic system was recommended from the City of Appleton IT Director as 

Appleton has used the system in their council room for many years. This wireless system also 

allows the speakers to be put in a que and allowed to speak by the chair of the meeting.  

 

Staff recommends proceeding with Camera Corner/Connecting Point option for $27,196. 

 

Budget:  This has not been budgeted and would need to be taken from the contingency amount.  

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the $27,196 to provide and install new sound system 

in Village Board room.  

 

Attachments:   

 

1) Quote from Amplify Technologies 

2) Quote from Camera Corner/Connecting Poing 

 


